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Trash Compactors at TBIT  
 
Effective November 16, 2016 trash compactors at three strategic locations at Tom 
Bradley International Terminal (TBIT) will be placed into service.  These locations are: 
 

•  Overview of TBIT                                           Next to the North Bus Gates 

        
 

• Adjacent to the South Loading Dock              Adjacent to the North Loading Dock 

     
 
All concessions, service providers, and TBIT ramp operators will be required to use the 
trash compactors at the identified locations.  
 
With the trash compactors being placed into service, LAWA Maintenance Services 
Division will be removing all trash/recycle bins from the ramp at TBIT gates.  The 
removal of the trash bins from the ramp is also intended to help mitigate FOD and 
enhance the current Wildlife Hazard Mitigation Program.  
 
For questions, please contact Christian Moreno at cmoreno@lawa.org, 424-646-6754. 
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